
     

 
****Save the Date****  

 

“Gone With The Wind”  
70th Anniversary Celebration 
Fri.-Sat., Nov. 13-14, 2009 

Marietta, Georgia  
 
The Marietta Gone With The Wind Museum will host a re-creation of 
the 1939 premiere of Gone With The Wind on NOVEMBER 13-14, 
2009.  This major event is in conjunction with the 70th anniversary of 
the film and the 175th birthday of Marietta, both of which take place 
in 2009. 
 
Robert Osborne of Turner Classic Movies has confirmed participation 
as the emcee for the event, and the newly renovated Strand Theatre 
will show the movie.   
 
Several GWTW cast members have confirmed appearances, but a full 
listing of names will not be released until all who have been contacted, 
respond.  They are working to bring in some of the cast members 
and/or GWTW-related names who have not appeared in Marietta 
before. 
  
If you are interested in receiving more information on this event or 
attending the event, let me know.  
 

Kathleen Marcaccio, 3308 Merrill, Royal Oak, MI 48073  
Phone: 248.288.4583; email: dkosh@msn.com  


